
 

 
 

August 5, 2024 

 

NOTICE TO TENANTS 

 

This notice is to advise you that we have posted for your review and written comment the 

following revised documents in the NHA Office:  

 

Admissions & Continued Occupancy Policy (ACOP) 

Lease 

 

The revisions made are to reflect the upcoming HOTMA changes that will be effective upon 

HUD’s future release date. You will have until Friday, September 20, 2024, to respond and make 

comment.  

 

Comments will be shared with the board, however, changes are mandated by HUD, and there is 

no discretion for Housing Authority amendment. 

 


